
 

9/9/2019 
Dear Parents, 
 
On Friday, September 20th, the 3rd/4th Grade Classes will be going on an all day field 
trip to Royal Oaks Farm Orchard in Harvard, Illinois as part of our Economics 
curriculum. 
 
The bus will be leaving school at 9:00am. We expect to return to school by 3:00pm. 
All students should bring a nut- free/ trash free lunch and a water bottle on this field trip. 
Royal Oaks Farm will provide an apple cider donut and a cup of apple cider for snack. If 
your child cannot partake in this snack due to allergies or religious reasons, please send 
in a snack this day. Students will also bring home a small amount of apples they have 
harvested. Students should be prepared to be outdoors for most of the day. 
 
The charge for this trip is $23.00. Cash or checks made payable to PCCS should be 
sent in an envelope with your child’s name on it. To make payment by credit card 
please log into Powerschool and choose “Pay Fees” this will take you over to Edutrac 
where you can make payment for the field trip. If you need any assistance with Edutrac 
or have any questions regarding the amount due, please contact the Business Office at 
kdisalvo@pccharterschool.org​.​  ​ Also, feel free to email your homeroom teacher if you 
have any other questions. 
 
Thank you, 
 
¾ Grade Teachers 
 
**************************************************************************************************** 
Child’s Name__________________________ Homeroom Teacher ________________ 
Please check one: 
_____ I have payment of $23 enclosed as cash or check payable to PCCS. 

_____ I have submitted payment on the school’s website through Powerschool/Edutrak. 

__________________________________________ 
(Parent Signature) 

 ​____ ​Please check here​ if you are interested in chaperoning this trip.​ ​Teachers 
will draw names and will contact you and verify parent chaperones before September 
17th. 
 
Parent’s Printed Name__________________________________________ 
Parents,  please return with signature and payment by Monday, September  16th - 

thank you! 


